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June 29, 2017 
 

AMENDED DEFECT INFORMATION REPORT 
(16V858) 

 
 
This supplements Toyota’s Part 573 Report of November 22, 2016 concerning the rear sliding door issue 
on certain Toyota vehicles. 
 
The description of Corrective Repair Action, Recall Schedule, and Distributor/Dealer Notification 
schedule are revised as noted below:  
 
 

Description of Corrective Repair Action: 

All known owners of the subject vehicles will be notified by first class mail to return their 
vehicles to a Toyota dealer.  The dealer will replace the existing junction block and the rear 
sliding door wire harnesses with newly designed ones.  The dealer will also install two sub 
wire harnesses to connect the junction block to the two rear door wire harnesses.  The remedy 
will be provided at no cost to the consumer.   
 

Recall Schedule: 

Notifications to owners of the affected vehicles will begin by the week of July 17, 2017.  A 
copy of the draft owner notification letter will be submitted as soon as available.   
 

Distributor/Dealer Notification Schedule: 

Notifications to distributors/dealers will be sent during the week of July 10, 2017.  Copies of 
dealer communications will be submitted as they are issued. 
 

 
 


